From: Steven Romero

To: Planning and Sustainability Commission
Subject: Proposed Street Vacation for SW Greenleaf Ct east of SE Greenleaf Dr RWA 9234
Date: Thursday, October 13, 2022 9:42:04 AM

Planning and Sustainability Commission,

As the home owner at 4167 SW Greenleaf Ct. I wanted to thank everyone for considering this road vacation
request. This vacation request is intended to help in resolving a number of motor vehicle challenges that are a result
of the shared nature of my driveway and the road. The 60 ft section of greenleaf court that we wish to vacate is
currently an extremely narrow section of road that terminates in steep drop off and it is also my driveway. Before
this section of road is an additional 150ft of single car width narrow road. It is a very difficult section of road to
navigate and unless you are a homeowner you must exit by backing up. I often find myself directing backup
operations for lost motorists. This vacation request would allow us to move the dead-end from the end of driveway
to the start of our driveway and enable us to provide a visual indicator (a gate perhaps) that would be visible from
below making the dead-end apparent and at a minimum making backing out significantly smoother.

Thank you for your time,

Steve Romero
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